From: Web NoReply
To: City Council

Subject: Email - Communication - Shirley Hannan - Renaming John A MacDonald Road - CK 6310-1

Date: Monday, June 21, 2021 1:34:37 PM

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Monday, June 21, 2021 - 13:34

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Monday, June 21, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Shirley Last Name Hannan

Phone Number

Email

Address John A Macdonald Road

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code S7L 4N6

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Street name change

Meeting (if known)

Comments

I am writing in regards to John A Macdonald Road name change. I have been a home owner here for almost 27 years and I feel left out that we do not have a voice in this change. Changing the name is not going to heal anyone. I can see putting an education center on how these things came to be at the native school and having councillors available for people there to recognize and help those suffering. Not all things done by John A Macdonald were bad. We need to recognize and admit our mistakes from the past to help us not repeat them Changing the name is not doing that and it will be an expense for home owners for address changes with post office, banks, land titles and so for. I do believe the residents on this street have been left

Yours sincerely Shirley Hannan

Attachments

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

out of the design and I believe we live in a democratic society